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UNESCO has called for applications for UNESCO Young Professionals 
Programme 2023. The Relevant details are on the next page. 
 

documents) should be submitted to the Indian National Commission for 
Cooperation with UNESCO (INCCU) latest by 8th October, 2023, at the following 
address for further consideration and onward transmission to UNESCO. 
 

 
Mr. Saroj Kumar Choudhary 

Under Secretary to the Government of India 
Ministry of Education 

Department of Higher Education 
Room No. 203-A 'C' Wing 
Dr. Rajendra Prasad Road 

Shastri Bhavan,New Delhi - 110001 
Contact No.: +91-11- 2338 4442 

E-mail: inc.edu@nic.in 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 








